
Calientegram        5 Aug 2012 
 
Socials, New Members and Road Names... 
 

  
Is it me, or have things been a little calm lately?  Calm is good.   
  
What we did last week: 
Had another nice chapter social and noticed it wasn't as hot.  The better riding weather 
is just around the corner.  Good, we have a lot of things planned for September.  Big 
thank you to everyone that volunteered to make the social, and our fundraiser, 
happen!   
 

Smiley and I took our newest member, Frank G, and 4 others on the Medina loop ride.   
 

We finally gave Glen his road name; it's "Stealth."   
 

What's coming up this week: 
Sunday, Aug 12th - Ride to "Biker Church" at the Deer Crossing Saloon, Selma TX 

  KSU: 8:30am (Safety briefing at 8:15am) 
  Road Captains:  Lead - Frank "Soulsucker", Sweep - Gary "Kick It" 
  2nd Group RCs:  Lead - Ana "Fireball", Sweep - Ismael "Smiley" 

  Breakfast at Magnolia on Huebner before heading out to Selma.  See website for ride 
plan. 
 

What's just around the corner: 
Saturday, Sep 8th - Liberators Ride starting at Caliente 

Saturday, Sep 15th through Sunday Sep 16th - Demo Days. 
  The 2013 bikes will be here for test rides.  We'll need volunteers for this event.   
Friday, Sep 21st through Monday Sep 24th - Big Bend Ride 

Please contact Frank "Soul Sucker" if you intend to go.  His e-mail 
is director@calientehog.com 

He is assembling a list of who's going so we can properly plan the ride. Please RSVP 
soon.  
 

We still need volunteers for the Christmas planning committee. 
Please volunteer by contacting our activities ladies at activities@calientehog.com  
 
 

Oct 11th through 14th - Oklahoma State HOG Rally.   
and of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 

  
Other news: 
If you have inputs to the next newsletter, please send them to me by Saturday, Aug 
18th.   
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There was an accident at the end of my street Saturday.  Car versus motorcycle.  It 
looked like the car pulled out and didn't see the bike.  It wasn't a Harley and not one of 
our chapter members but it was yet another reminder how important SEE (See, 
Evaluate, Execute) is when we ride.   
 

It's still hot, are you hydrated?  Are you drinking water and avoiding caffeinated soda or 
coffee? 

 

A little procedural change for group riding:  If you arrive late to the group ride and we've 
already formed or are on our way out, you can join the group but you must follow the 
sweep until our first stop.  At that point we'll get you signed up on the ride list (insurance 
purposes) and get you folded back into the formation.   
 

Finally, one of our own, Hector, is selling his 2005 HD Electra Glide.  New rims/tires, 
21K miles, lots of extras.  If interested, please contact him directly 
at hrpacheco@wildblue.net for pictures and all the details.   
 

Squirrel Out... 
 

mailto:hrpacheco@wildblue.net

